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Newsletter: Summer 2013
Band Barbeque
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Following last year’s numerous cancellations due to inclement weather, band members were rightly looking forward to the Wilton and District Band summer barbeque.  Jon and Sharon acted as hosts, with Jon as head chief, and they more than matched the glorious weather.  Many of the band and supporters enjoyed some superb food and excellent company.  
Very many thanks to Jon and Sharon for holding the event and for preparing the delicious spread!
Cheltenham Preparation
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The band is ramping up its preparations for the 2013 National Brass Band Finals on Saturday 21st September.  The test piece – “A Malvern Suite” by Phillip Sparke – is an enjoyable piece to play, but most definitely has its challenges.  Sectional rehearsals are in full swing, supported by full rehearsals, with everyone knowing that we must up our game to improve on last year’s result.  A big advantage this year is that we know what to expect!  We’ve had a slight change around, with Helen Drake moving to the front row and Kevin Hillman coming in to play solo horn, and Heather James moving back on to first trombone with Laura Hillman moving to bass trombone.  We also welcome in Shannon Lamont-Robinson who is playing percussion.
Derek Broadbent will again be taking us just before the contest itself, on the weekend of 14th/15th September.  Anyone is welcome to come along and listen.
Training Band
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The Training Band played a supporting role in the opening of Broad Chalke village Hub, by playing throughout the opening ceremony.  Despite the disruption caused by rain showers (with the band playing, firstly, outside, then inside and then outside again!) the band played well and received many positive comments.

The band is continuing to develop through Stéphane Barbey’s leadership.  The band rehearses at 1730hrs on a Sunday, for an hour, at Broad Chalke – please feel free to pop along to help out.  We are also always on the hunt for new players of any age and ability.  If you know of family, neighbours, and/or friends who might be interested, please do encourage them to give the Training Band Manager, Jonathan Reynolds, a call on 01725 519341.
Fund-raising
A constant for any band is securing sufficient income to be able to grow and develop.  Members of the band work very hard to bring funding into the band, but we can do better and need as many people – players, supporters and parents – to help, as possible.  So please do volunteer when you know some fundraising is in the offing!  Also, if you have any good ideas about fundraising initiatives for the band, then please let us know at the address below.

Finally, please do sell your Proms Concert prize draw ticket allocations...and ask Bob for more, if you can!
Summer Engagements
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Phew, it’s been hot!  Nunton Fete was an absolute scorcher!  We have played out at a number of engagements so far, with the main concerts being at the Band Stand in the Winter Gardens at Bournemouth.  These were on Sunday 30th June and Sunday 11th August, and both days brought hot weather and large crowds.  The band played well on both occasions.  We also benefited from a considerable collection – many thanks to our collectors Sharon Chalk, Jo Barter, Ken Bell and Geoff Drake.  
Our Summer Concert high point is our Proms Concert, which will be held at The Michael Herbert Memorial Hall on the evening of Saturday 31st August.  We are playing at the Rotary Club Boot sale again, on Bank Holiday Monday (26th August) at Wilton House and will be performing a second Proms Concert at the Fox and Goose, Coombe Bissett on Friday 6th September.  A complete list of upcoming engagements can be found on our website, here.
Building a strong supporter base
We do have a strong supporter base, but we would like to reach out to as many of our ex-players, parents of ex-youth band players and supporters as we can, so please do forward this newsletter by email or print for those whom you think might be interested.  We wish to grow a “friends and supporters” distribution list, so that you can receive updates about the band (ie this quarterly newsletter, plus notice of upcoming concerts and events).  If you are interested, please pass your email address to the address below.  For existing members, please track down as many ex-players as possible and see if they’d be interested in receiving information – especially as the band will be celebrating its 50th birthday in 2015 and we will be inviting ex-members to celebrate!  
Website

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, don’t forget to take a look at our website: http://www.wdyb.co.uk/.  It’s a useful source of up-to-date and historical information.  If you have any comments, suggestions or information relating to anything on the site, please contact the address below. 
Queries, information, suggestions to: andyb.wdb@gmail.com
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